
Assembly Report – VIII – I 

The students of VIII-I presented an assembly on the topic “Say No to Crackers”  on 29
th

 October, 

2018. They presented a Nukkad Natak reiterating that we should keep our environment pollution 

free by not bursting crackers. They emphasized on how all of us should celebrate eco- friendly 

Diwali with our family and friends.  

The Headmistress, Ms. Shalini Arora appreciated the students for presenting an inspiring 

assembly and motivated the students to celebrate Diwali without using any pollutants. She also 

gave away medals and certificates to the students who have brought laurels to the school. 

     

      


